
 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 

Milbona Strawberry Cheesecakes 
 

 

Lidl UK is recalling Milbona Strawberry Cheesecakes, 3 x 100g, 

as they may contain Milbona Strawberry Trifles which contain 

egg. This means the product is a possible health risk to anyone 

with an allergy or intolerance to egg. 

This only affects product with a use by date of 12th June 

If you have bought the above product and have an allergy to 

egg do not eat it. Instead, return it to a Lidl UK store for a full 

refund.  

Other products are not affected by this recall. 

Any customers with queries or concerns can contact 

Customer Services on 0370 444 1234 
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